

THE SPANISH INSTITUTE. INC.

THE CENTER FOR AMERICAN-SPANISH AFFAIRS

TELEPHONE (212) 628-0420 684 PARK AVENUE, NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10021

April 24, 1987

Prof. José Ferrater Mora 1518 Willowbrook Lane Villanova, PA 19085

Dear Prof. Ferrater Mora:

I am delighted that you will be able to partipate in our program. Your lecture on the relationship between film and literature, to be given on the evening of May 5, promises to be one of the most provocative and stimulating events in our series. We at the institute are looking forward to it with great anticipation. I have enclosed the invitations which have been sent out announcing the event. It will also appear on our calendar which is distributed widely.

As you know, we have a reception at the Institute for you and the guests immediately following the presentation. We would also like to invite you to dinner afterward with a few members of the Institute. Please let us know if this is convenient for you. I will give you a call, at any rate, on Monday, April 27.

Again, many thanks for making this important contribution to our lecture series. I look forward to seeing you on the evening of the fifth. Until then, best wishes.

Sincerely,

Inmaculada de Hapshurgo

Director